NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Hazardous Substances and New Organisms Fees and Charges

The Environmental Protection Authority gives notice that it has fixed new fees and charges for some applications,
under section 21 of the Hazardous Substances and New Organisms Act 1996. The new fees will come into effect on
1 October 2018.

The fees schedule may be found at https://www.epa.govt.nz/applications-and-permits/fees-and-charges/ and
background information on the fees consultation process at https://www.epa.govt.nz/public-

consultations/decided/proposal-to-increase-hsno-fees/.
Dated at Wellington this 13th day of September 2018.
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